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POSITION STATEMENT - INDIGENOUS RECONCILIATION 
 
 

Hunters for BC – SCI statement on “Reconciliation” April 27, 2021. 
 
The following statement mirrors that which is contained within the Fish, Wildlife and Habitat 
Coalition Terms of Reference (TOR) dated February 17, 2021. 
 
Hunters for BC – SCI Board of Directors endorsed the following statement at its Board Meeting 
on April 27, 2021.  
 
Reconciliation in BC 
 
Hunters for BC – SCI - recognizes and respects the constitutionally protected rights of 
Indigenous peoples and our collective commitment to advancing reconciliation in British 
Columbia.  We will support the process of reconciliation between Indigenous and non-
Indigenous peoples, by seeking agreement on the protection, enhancement and utilization of 
fish, wildlife, and habitat. 

 



 


